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Ryan Howser

From: Kirra Sabater <kirra.sabater@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, June 28, 2023 12:17 PM
To: Carrie Geitner; Stan VanderWerf; Longinos Gonzalez, Jr; Cami Bremer; Holly Williams
Subject: Colorado Pumpkin Patch

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the El Paso County technology network. Do not click links or 
open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. Please call IT Customer 
Support at 
520-6355 if you are unsure of the integrity of this message. 
 
Hello board members of El Paso County! I am reaching out to you today to share my concern about 
possible limitations being placed on our beloved pumpkin patch. This place is definitely a community 
favorite and we would be saddened if it suffered any undesirable changes or restrictions that would 
affect their business. I am a part of a homeschool community in Monument with hundreds of families 
who enjoy visiting the pumpkin patch every year. 
Many of our middle school and high school students also volunteer and gain work experience there year 
after year. Please consider supporting them with their need of having access to Hwy 105 and also NOT 
limiting the number of people allowed to visit/park there. Thank you and I appreciate you taking your 
time to consider this!  
 
Blessings, 
Kirra Sabater 
Classical Conversations 
Challenge I Director 
 


